
 
RESEARCH GRANTS IN RUSSIAN AND EAST EUROPEAN STUDIES  

for the 2014-2015 Academic Year  

The Israeli Inter-University Academic Partnership in Russian and East European Studies is 

offering a small number of research grants to MA, PhD and post-doctoral researchers 

affiliated with the partner universities (Bar-Ilan University, Ben Gurion University of the 

Negev, The Hebrew University of Jerusalem, University of Haifa and Tel Aviv University). 

These grants are offered to researchers across different disciplines in the fields of 

Humanities and Social Sciences (including, but not limited to History, Literature, Religious 

Studies, Jewish Studies, Sociology, Anthropology, Political Science and Law), provided that 

the geographical focus of the research is Russia and East-Central Europe.   

Applicants are required to submit the following materials: 

1. A detailed Curriculum Vitae 

2. A 3-4 pages research proposal that would state the following: 

 Purpose and significance of the research   

 Research method and sources (libraries, archives, interviews, databases) 

3. A recommendation letter from a professor who is familiar with the research. The 
recommendation should be sent directly to the e-mail address below. 

4. A statement regarding expected financial sources/grants for the academic year 

5. A detailed budget statement to include the expenses for which the grant is 
requested. 

Please send application materials by e-mail in PDF/DOC/DOCX format to iuap@post.tau.ac.il 

With a copy to crees@post.tau.ac.il, Subject: IUAP Research Grant Application 

 The grants are offered for research expenses only, such as travel costs abroad and 

archival expenses.  

 Prospective applicants may not receive the research grant more than twice. 

Grants will be awarded based on the quality of the proposal and researcher’s qualifications. 

Post-doctoral and doctoral grants will amount up to 10,000 NIS; MA research grants are 

limited to 5,000 NIS.  

For more information about the partnership, please visit our website  

APPLICATION DEADLINE: January 4, 2015 

Announcements should be expected during the month of February 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: IUAP@POST.TAU.AC.IL 
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